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Highlights

-Inspectors observed significantly more non-compliances than auditors non-conformities

-All inspectors and 90% of FBOs agree that legislation and standards overlap

-The majority of respondents stated that certified FSMSs could reduce inspections

-Almost half of the FBOs need more information on food safety legislation
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